
From: Seth Hendricks [mailto:hendricks3317@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, March 11, 2018 10:46 AM 
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Liquor License- 825 Jefferson Ave- Tav on the Ave 
 
After reviewing the recommended license conditions for the liquor license for Tav on the Ave, a couple 
questions came up. 
 
I am wondering what are the ramifications for not following through on the plan, i.e. when patrons continuously 
loiter and/or cause a disturbance as well as the beer bottles that litter the yards all the way down Fulton? At 
what point will the liquor license be pulled or what are the punitive measures to take place before that 
happens? 
 
In reference to recommendation number 3, what is the timeline for installation and implementation of the 
surveillance system and what are repercussions for not following through? 
 
Thanks for your time! 
 
- Seth Hendricks 


